
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5 July 2017                    RQ/JB 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Instrumental Tuition 
 
Your son is now approaching the end of his trial instrumental lessons and I am now writing to 
ask if you wish for him to continue with lessons in September. 
 
We are hoping to be able to keep students in groups of two, wherever possible, to reduce the 
cost implications.  Group sizes inevitably depend on the uptake for these lessons. 
 
The price per term for individual lessons is £226 (3 payments per year).  If your son is in a 
group of 2 this would reduce the cost to £113.  The school offers a remission scheme of 50% 
for any child who qualifies for Free School Meals. 
 
The school’s finance department will send out a bill for these payments at the beginning of each 
school term. 
 
Please understand that learning an instrument requires commitment.  We would expect 
students to continue with these lessons throughout the academic year; lessons should only be 
terminated in exceptional circumstances (please contact Mrs Quinton in writing). 
 
I hope that your son has enjoyed the tuition that he has received during Year 7 and I hope that 
he is enthusiastic to continue with it in September.  Please complete the form below as soon as 
possible so that I can make all the necessary arrangements. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Ruth Quinton 
Head of Music 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return to: Mrs R Quinton, Head of Music, Carre’s Grammar School 
  
Student’s Name: ……………………………………..………. Form:……………. 
 
*My son would like to continue with his instrumental lessons in September. 
*My son does not wish to continue with instrumental lessons in September. 
 
Instrument: …………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Signed:……………………………………………………………………………………… 
             Parent/Carer 
 
*please delete as appropriate 


